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Week Commencing 7/10/19 

 

This week the children have been busy soup making.  Thank you to those of you who donated 

ingredients for us to use alongside those we have harvested from the allotment. 

 

We have been chopping vegetables, adding water and vegetable stock to the soup maker.  This 

activity has prompted lots of conversation about safety when using different tools, the importance 

of hygiene; not only washing our hands but also the table and equipment we will be using. 

 

Tasting the soup as snack time with some yummy crusty bread was a great hit with the children! 

 

“It’s an onion, smells good” 

“My mum doesn’t let me use sharp knives” “because it might cut you” 

“I chopped the onions and carrots” said a child whilst tasting the soup. 

 

Harvest Festival 

During week commencing 21/10/19 we will be celebrating Harvest Festival and would welcome 

any non-perishable food donations. 

 

Annual General Meeting 

We will be holding our AGM on Tuesday 12th November 2019 from 6.00pm to 7.00pm at the 

playgroup.  All parents and carers are welcome to attend. 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Starting from Monday 7th October 2019 the access gate to Stroud Road, via Ribston school and the 

silver gates at the front of Calton Primary leading to Calton Road will be locked promptly at 9.00am.  

Can we kindly request that parents and carers use the gate by the Reception classes to exit the site 

after dropping children at playgroup. 

 

Can we also remind you to discourage your children from bringing toys from home to playgroup as 

it can cause lots of upset, we have plenty here for them to use!! Also could you please take home 

any scooters or bicycles that the children ride to school as the playground is used throughout the 

day? 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

The Playgroup Team 
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